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Greetings!  What an amazing summer and start to our fall semester for the Yellow Jacket Nation. Over the past few months we have sadly mourned the loss of our beloved Yellow Jackets, Yvonne Fullen, welcomed to campus a new generation of Yellow Jackets, and dedicated a statue and scholarship for Katherine Johnson as well as received funding to support the development of our new chemical engineering program. 
I hope everyone enjoyed a restful and relaxing summer. Throughout my travels this summer, it was wonderful seeing so many of our incredible alumni at some of the alumni chapter events in North Carolina, Washington, DC and Houston.  
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]In August, we welcomed more than 500 new Yellow Jackets into our community of scholars. The Yellow Jacket Marching Band along with staff and faculty welcomed these new and transfer students to the STATE family during our welcome week activities. At the end of August, we were proud and blessed to have our beloved alumna, Mrs. Katherine Coleman Goble Johnson back to campus for the statue unveiling and scholarship dedication. More than 1,000 people attended the dedication for the unveiling of the life-size bronze statue on our university quad. American Electric Power awarded WVSU a $250,000 grant to help equip laboratories for the University’s new bachelor degree in chemical engineering program. Now that the fall semester is swarming forward, I look forward to seeing many of you on campus at programs and athletic events. Also, let’s get ready for Homecoming, which will take place October 4th – 6th. 
Go STATE!



